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LARRY OSBORNE
Social Chairperson 

Term 2021-2024

2021-2022
BOARD OF 
DIRECTORS
Santa Rosa Golf & Beach Club welcomes 

equity members Ashley Loyd, Larry 
Osborne and Karen Schoonover to its 2021-2022 
board of directors. Ashley, Larry and Karen will 
be serving three (3) year terms beginning in April 
2021. Thank you to our past board for their time 
and efforts, especially to both Mike Baggett and 
Bill Wyrough whose terms have ended. We are 
so grateful for their many positive contributions 
to our beautiful club.

ROY ACOSTA
Treasurer and 

Finance Chairperson 
Term 2019-2022

BOB BAIRD
Secretary and 

Membership Chairperson 
Term 2019-2022

CHARLIE HOFFNER
Policy Chairperson 

Term 2019-2022

DAVID SWART
Golf Chairperson 
Term 2020-2023

KAREN SCHOONOVER
Secretary and Long Range 

Planning Chairperson 
Term 2021-2024

ROBERT READER
President

Term 2020-2023

ASHLEY LOYD
Vice President and 

House/Grounds Chairperson 
Term 2021-2024

KEN COLBERT
Greens Chairperson 

Term 2020-2023
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Spring has definitely sprung and we are heading 
into our exciting summer season which means 

a lot of fun to be had at the pool and beach. I am 
happy to say that Emily Turner, Emily Mangmoradeth 
and Taylor Evans are back to take care of you and your 
guests. They are looking forward to sharing in your 
fun this summer.  A new employee, Christian, will also 
be out assisting in the pool area this year.

Spring brings changes to our 
board of directors.  After the 
membership vote, we have 
two new board members and 
one returning member.  Karen 
Schoonover and Ashley Loyd are 
the new additions to the board, 
while Larry Osborne is returning 
after serving a one year stint to 
close out another term.  Each 
of these Board members will 
be serving a three year term.  I 
congratulate all of them and 
look forward to their help and 
guidance as we shepherd the club into its exciting 
future.  I want to take this time to thank the board of 
directors whose terms have ended, Mike Baggett and 
Bill Wyrough. For the last three years, Mike Baggett has 
chaired the Golf Committee and has worked very hard 
with the management team to enhance and improve 
the enjoyment levels of all members when it comes 
to golf.  Bill Wyrough has completed his sixth year of 
service on the board. He has been instrumental in his 
role as chairman of the Policies Committee in getting 
several COPs updated and two By-Law changes passed 
that will help facilitate success for the future.  Please 
join me in extending your thanks to both Mr. Baggett 
and Mr. Wyrough the next time that you see them.  

The golf course renovation is proceeding very well.  
For those of you who have had a chance to do a 
tour of the golf course led by Kelly Barker, I hope 
your excitement level is equal to the staff’s.  We will 
continue to schedule “Hard Hat Tours” so we can get 
even more members out to look at the tremendous 
amount of work that has already been completed. I 

know it is difficult to go through a summer without 
being able to golf on your course, but the fall will be 
here very quickly and we will then have a spectacular 
new golf course for you to enjoy. 

Recently the golf staff has coordinated some par 3 
contests using the holes on the floor of the driving range.  
Despite some cold and windy weather, these were 
very popular and extremely fun events that perfectly 

tie in with another new amenity 
that will be added this summer for 
the membership.  Our golf course 
architect, Bill Bergin, has designed and 
Medalist Golf Inc., our construction 
company, will build a six-hole short 
course on the floor of the driving 
range.  While a construction start date 
has not been officially announced, 
we are earmarking late June for the 
construction to begin and anticipate 
roughly six to seven weeks of down 
time. This new amenity provides 
the opportunity to not only host 

more par 3 contests, but also to encourage youth 
and beginner play as well as just another fun avenue 
for all golfers to enjoy the game. 

As always, I thank you for your continued support.  
The ability to grow through a year like 2020 and be 
able to focus on the future is something that makes 
this club special.  I look forward to seeing each of you 
at the club soon.

	 Michael Bickett
	 General Manager

GENERAL MANAGER’S LETTER
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Michael Bickett
General Manager
Michael@santarosaclub.com
850.267.1240 ext. 7

Sarah Brazwell
Membership and 
Marketing Director
Sarah@santarosaclub.com
850.267.2229 ext. 3

Anna Parish
Private Event Director
Anna@santarosaclub.com
850.267.2305 ext. 3

Allison Ragan
Accounting Office Manager
Allison@santarosaclub.com
850.267.1240 ext. 5

Carter Murchison
Director of Instruction
Carter@santarosaclub.com
850.267.2229 ext. 4

Kelly Barker
Superintendent
Kelly@santarosaclub.com
850.866.6011

Jonathan Patronas
Assistant Superintendent
Jonathan@santarosaclub.com
228.297.5714

Stewart Meecham
Food and Beverage Director
Stewart@santarosaclub.com
850.267.2305 ext. 5

Isley Whyte
Executive Chef
Chef@santarosaclub.com
850.267.2305

Chad Nelson
Assistant Restaurant Manager/ 
Service Director
Chad@santarosaclub.com
850.267.2305

Carol Clausen
Mulligan’s Grille Manager
Carol@santarosaclub.com
850.267.1979
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HOURS OF OPERATION
GOLF SHOP

TUESDAY - SUNDAY 9:00am-5:00pm

GOLF PRACTICE AREAS

TUESDAY - SUNDAY 7:00am-4:30pm

SCHOONY’S 19TH HOLE

TUESDAY - FRIDAY 9:00am-5:00pm

BEACH CLUB

MONDAY - SUNDAY 8:00am-8:00pm

VUE ON 30A

MONDAY - Closed

TUESDAY - SATURDAY 11:00am-2:30pm | 5:00pm-9:00pm

HAPPY HOUR: TUESDAY - SATURDAY 3:00pm - 6:00pm

SUNDAY 10:0am-2:00pm

2021 SANTA ROSA GOLF & BEACH CLUB

KIDS SUMMER SERIES

Log in to learn more and register on the club calendar.
MEMBERS.SANTAROSACLUB.COM
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Finishing out the fiscal year and the start of spring is 
nothing short of an exciting and busy time in the 

membership office at your club. Membership continues 
to be the cornerstone of the club – the level of support 
and growth we have seen this past year is nothing short 
of amazing. Not only does your club continue to be at 
a sold-out status, the profound membership interest 
only continues to grow resulting in a healthy wait list 
for future members. We are excited to welcome all 
of the new members you see in 
this issue of Lifestyles.

I’d like to take a moment to 
say thank you to the following 
members for their time, their 
ideas and their support on the 
membership committee for the 
2020-2021 season: Robert Reeder 
– Chairman, Gina Colbert, Eden 
Cooper, Liz Garner and Charlie 
Hoffner. If you see these members, 
please give them a big thank you 
for their commitment to your club. 
They are a wonderful support to 
myself and our staff and are always focused on how 
to improve the membership experience at this club. 
Thank you all again! 

With many changes happening around the club such 
as the golf course renovation, Operation Lipstick 
clubhouse updates, golf operation expansion, short 
course addition and more, these are truly exciting 
times. Rest assured that though many positive changes 
are in progress, there is one area that will remain a 
top focus in the membership office and around our 
club – keeping the traditions of an inviting atmosphere. 

This club was founded with the idea that the club 
should be centered around having 
fun, relaxing and connecting with 
others. This fun-filled lifestyle will be 
enhanced by all that is to come in 
2021 and I look forward to sharing 
that with you. Thank you for your 
continued support. Wishing you all 
a fun and exciting spring season at 
Santa Rosa!

	

	 Sarah Brazwell
	 Membership and Marketing Director

MEMBERSHIP UPDATE
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Every spring I love to watch the club come to 
life again after the winter months. The days are 

longer, and members are out and about enjoying 
themselves and the beautiful weather we welcome 
back to our place of paradise this time of year.

The club is bustling with opportunities for you to 
experience “club life” to the fullest. Whether you are 
interested in improving your golf game, joining in on 
the fun of an upcoming social 
event or maybe being introduced 
to some of the club’s smaller 
interest groups such as cards, 
recreational shooting, group fitness 
or book club, there is something 
here for you. 

FOLLOW ALONG

Follow us on Facebook, Instagram 
and Twitter to see upcoming 
events, sneak peeks and behind 
the scenes shots of all that is 
happening at the club. Be sure you 
have an updated email address 
on file to receive these updates along with general 

club notices directly to your inbox every Wednesday. 

GET CONNECTED

When it comes to meeting new people at the club, 
the ambassador program is a great place to start. If 
you are new to the club and would like help meeting 
people or you simply just want more information on 
a member group within the club, our ambassadors 
are established members who are ready to jump in 

to help make introductions and 
extend invitations for you to join in 
on the fun.

DOWNLOAD THE APP

Simply search “Santa Rosa Club” in 
your phone’s app store to experience 
your membership in the palm of 
your hand. With the app, you can 
easily browse the calendar, sign up 
for events, make dining reservations, 
view statements and more. 

FOND FAREWELL

My time with Santa Rosa Golf & Beach Club is coming 
to a close as I have made the decision to step away and 
stay at home full-time with my son. Working alongside 
a wonderful team to enhance your membership 
experience is something I have truly enjoyed. It is 
bittersweet to see this chapter close, but I walk away 
with many fond memories and cherish the opportunity 
to spend more time with family. It has been a pleasure 
getting to know each of you and I am so grateful for 
the support shown to me over the last few years.

	 Kaitlin Hardy
	 Member Relations Coordinator

MEMBER RELATIONS UPDATE
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GOLF COURSE RENOVATION UPDATE
Santa Rosa Golf & Beach Club’s renovation is 

underway – PLUS the area’s first short course! 
We are excited to share this important update and 
announcement from the Board of Directors and 
management team.

Beyond the course, there are more enhancements to 
the golf club in creating spaces intended not only for 
the most seasoned golfer but also for beginners and 
youth. In the fall of 2019, Bergin 
Golf Designs, Inc. displayed their 
talents by first opening the club’s 
new short game area. The added 
practice area has proven to be a 
fantastic opportunity to work on 
situational practice for all shots 
within 50 yards of the hole. Almost 
any situation found around the 
greens on the renovated course 
can be duplicated and practiced 
at this short game area. The short 
game facility added two practice 
bunkers and ample chipping 
areas – all surrounding a USGA 
specified practice green.

Recently, the club’s board of directors approved a golf 
enhancement that will not be found at any other area 
course – a new short course on the existing driving 
range – hosting a dual purpose. Practice Facilities 
have never been more valuable to clubs. Members 
are looking to not only improve their game, but to 
have a valuable golf experience when their time at the 
club is limited. The club anticipates to begin the short 
course project in late July and a projected six week 
timeline of completion. During this time, the driving 
range will be unavailable. More details on exact start 

date and hours of operation for this dual facility will 
be communicated soon. 

As a group, the new practice facilities will take golf at 
Santa Rosa Golf & Beach Club to an entirely new level. 
In order to provide better quality turf from which to 
practice, the existing tee will be significantly enlarged on 
the driving range. The landing area will be highlighted 
by six well-defined target greens shaped to simulate 

real greens. These greens will also 
serve as an integrated six-hole short 
course. With yardages ranging 
from 45 to 85 yards to small but 
interesting greens, the short course 
will be a welcome opportunity for 
fun. Appealing targets that mimic 
actual golf course scenarios will 
enable golfers to focus better during 
their practice times and will result in 
more useful sessions.

For those anxious to get a closer look 
at the construction progress, hole-
by-hole renderings have been made 
available online at santarosaclub.com/

course-renovation. Additionally, to keep all current and 
future members in the know about the progress on 
the course; Golf Course Architect, Bill Bergin continues 
to provide the members and community on course 
video updates each week. Find these updates and more 
through Santa Rosa Golf & Beach Club’s Facebook, 
Twitter and Instagram.

	 Kelly Barker
          	Golf Course Superintendent
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COURSE 
PLAYING OPTIONS

2021 COURSE RENOVATIONS 

•Additional courses may be added. Additional information will be added
to each course when available. SR golf staff must make all tee times for
members

BOOK YOUR TEE TIME
Members must book tee times directly with Santa Rosa Golf Shop 
staff at 850.267.2229 ext. 2 Tuesday-Sunday from 9 am-5 pm.

SRGBC'S PRACTICE AREAS
Golf members continue to have unlimited access to both the driving 
range and short game area Tuesday-Sunday from 7 am-4:30 pm. 
Enhanced clinics and activities in these areas will be added and 
communicated prior to event dates. 

COURSE OPTIONS AND PRICING
BLACKSTONE GC | $36 before 1:00, $30 after.
BLUEWATER BAY GOLF CLUB | 10 round play card, $350 + tax, 
February-December 2021. Membership options available. 
EMERALD BAY | $85 before 1pm; $65 after 1pm. $40 for 9 holes 
after 3pm. 1 week in advance. 
GOLF GARDENS | $170 + tax/transferable, 10 play card for nine 
holes. $19 walking fee for seniors 60+. Members may call directly to 
make tee times.
INDIAN BAYOU | $65 any day (except holidays) after 10am. 1 week 
in advance.
KELLY PLANTATION | $85 before 1pm, $60 after. Guest rates are
$155 before 11 am, $129 between 11am-1pm, $99 between 1pm-3pm. 
1 week in advance. 
REGATTA BAY | SRGBC allotted 3 tee times per day for $26 cart 
rate (additional $16 for single rider request). $85 guest rate. 1 week 
in advance. 
ROCKY BAYOU CC | $35, 5 days in advance.
SANDESTIN LINKS | $67, 3 days in advance.
SANDESTIN BAYTOWNE | $67, 3 days in advance. 
SANDESTIN RAVEN | $87, 3 days in advance. 
SANDESTIN BURNT PINE | $139 - $159
SEASCAPE | $39 (includes cart); Snowbird League - Saturdays, 9 am 
shotgun, $39, sign up in Seascape golf shop 1 week in advance. 
WINDSWEPT DUNES GC | $95 before 12pm, $85 after. $65 anytime 
for Florida residents (with drivers license).

UPDATED APRIL 19, 2021
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FOR INFORMATION ON OUR RENOVATION, PLEASE VISIT:
SANTAROSACLUB.COM/COURSE-RENOVATION

T H E  “ B E S T  G O L F  C L U B ”
I S  G E T T I N G  E V E N

 VOTED BY VISIT SOUTH WALTON

Better

MULTI-MILLION-DOLLAR
COURSE RENOVATION

COMING 2021

A Bill Bergin Golf Design



12

GOLF PROGRAMMING

MEET YOUR INSTRUCTOR
CARTER MURCHISON PGA Director of Golf

Originally from South Florida, Murchison has been a director 

of instruction for more than 35 years and is a Class A PGA 

Professional. He has also qualified and competed in five PGA 

National Club Professional Championships and has established 

four course records in his professional playing career.

PERSONAL INSTRUCTION 
FOR ADULTS
Lessons are One Hour | $75 One Class for One
$375 Series of Six Lessons
Available to all levels. 
Improve your game through skill-based instruction 
with a video teaching system. 
Contact carter@santarosaclub.com.

PERSONAL INSTRUCTION 
FOR JUNIORS
Lessons are One Hour | $50 One Class for One
Available to all levels. 
A great way to prepare your junior for a 
future in golf. Contact carter@santarosaclub.com.

OPERATION EXPANSION
For several years now our Director of Golf, Carter  
Murchison and General Manager, Michael Bickett 
have had conversations about the future goals of 
the golf operation at Santa Rosa Golf & Beach Club.  
As the club continues to grow so does the demand 
for a heightened member experience at the golf 
course, which in many ways translates to the ability 
for the club to hire additional management and 
support staff to satisfy our growing demand. The 
hope was for Carter to transition to a new position 
– the Director of Golf Instruction. With this, Carter 
would have the ability to put 100% of his focus on 
his passion of teaching golf and expanding the 
offerings for our membership at the club’s training 
facilities.   

We are happy to announce that we will be able 
to move forward with this expansion plan. This is 
a fantastic opportunity not just for Carter, but for 
the club as well. The ability for the club to offer the 
level of golf instruction that Carter will provide is 
an amazing growth opportunity for us, which goes 
hand in hand with the other improvements we have 
done to the golf operation practice areas including 
the Short Game Area and the building of the 
short course on the driving range – as well as our 
overall course renovation.  Carter has been a great 
contributor to the club’s success in his leadership 
role for the past 7+ years to his golf team as well as 
passing on his vast knowledge of the club business 
to many of us.  Carter remains a great ambassador 
for this club and we are excited to watch him grow 
and develop this new position.   

The process of looking for the new Director of Golf/
Head Golf Professional has begun immediately.  The 
hope is to have someone in place by June 1.  In the 
meantime, Carter will continue to support our golf 
operations until we have our new Head Pro in place. 

As always, we are so grateful for the support of 
the Board of Directors and the membership as we 
continue to grow, improve and expand Santa Rosa 
Golf & Beach Club. 
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FOOD & BEVERAGE UPDATE

We are so excited to share that Vue on 30a has 
been recognized with its fair share of accolades 

for 2021. Visit South Walton voters awarded Vue with 
gold awards for “Best Fine Dining” and “Best Wedding 
Venue”. Additionally, Vue was voted as the “Best Place for 
a Rehearsal Dinner” and “Best Place to Pop the Question” 
by VIP Destin Magazine’s Best in Destin Awards. 

All of this to say, I am incredibly proud of our hardworking 
staff and the job they have done and continue to do. 
We are incredibly grateful to take part in some of the 
biggest moments of people’s lives, such as contributing 
to a surprise proposal or making a couple’s wedding 
day beautiful. However, even the small moments are 
not lost on this team. Each staff member puts their best 
foot forward every day to create lasting impressions 
any time they are given the opportunity. In a recent 
team building exercise, staff was asked to reflect on 
recent times when they noticed others going above-
and-beyond. Whether it was the kitchen whipping up 
an impromptu anniversary cake or a particular server 

having guests re-visit the restaurant and remember 
them by name, our team is all-in when it comes to 
providing exceptional service for members and guests.

Chef Isley continues to impress with his delicious menu 
items and extraordinary specials. As we enter spring 
and summer, Vue on 30a is busier than ever. I would 
like to remind everyone that reservations are highly 
encouraged through the club’s mobile app or by calling 
850.267.2305. Please note 
reservations are frequently 
several weeks out. We are 
grateful for your continued 
support and hope to see 
you soon. 

Stewart   Meecham
Food & Beverage Director

 
Chef Isley White
Executive Chef, 
Vue on 30a
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CHECK-IN PROCESS
All members and guests must check-in with the pool 

monitor upon arrival for credentials to be verified and 

to receive a wristband. Wristbands should be worn 

at all times. 

GUEST POLICY
Members are responsible for their guests and must 

accompany them at check in. Each member in good 

standing receives 20 complimentary, digital guest 

passes held on your member account. Additional 

passes are $5 per person/day. Members are allowed 

up to five guests on a single day. Additional guests 

must be approved by emailing the general manager 

at michael@santarosaclub.com. All purchases must 

be charged to the host member’s account. No credit 

card or cash payments are accepted.

CHILDREN
Children under the age of three and those not fully 

potty trained must wear a snug fitting swim diaper 

when in the pool. Should the pool require closing due 

to a toileting accident, the responsible member will 

be charged a minimum of $500 to recoup cleaning 

and loss of revenue cost. No children under the age 

of twelve are permitted in the hot tub. Parents should 

always supervise children when they are in or around 

water. The club does not have a lifeguard on duty

BEACH ETIQUETTE
Please be courteous of our neighbors and adhere to 

the posted signs that mark our property lines. Please 

take pride in our club and beautiful beach by leaving 

no trash behind.

FOOD AND BEVERAGE
No outside food and beverage is permitted on the 

pool deck; however coolers are welcome on the 

beach. We are excited to extend food and beverage 

services to the beach again this year. Many thanks 

to our hardworking staff who make this enhanced 

member experience possible.

DRESS CODE
In an effort to maintain a family-friendly environment 
for all members, the club must enforce the following 
as it is outlined in the COPs:

• No swim attire is permitted inside Vue on 30a. 
Proper cover ups and shoes are required when 
placing to-go orders inside or dining on the terrace.

• No hats are to be worn by male patrons in the 
main dining. Hats are permitted in the lounge 
and bar area.

• Appropriate swimwear suitable for a family 
atmosphere is permitted at the pool and beach 
area. No cut-off jeans, thongs, see-through suits 
or unlined shorts.

The general manager is the final authority on what is 
permissible in all areas according to his interpretation 
of the above standards of dress. Should you have any 
questions regarding this notice, please contact the 
membership office.

POOL & BEACH CLUB REMINDERS
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Spring is my favorite time of year. I enjoy the slower 
pace of life, beautiful weather and that the flowers, 
berries and vegetables are in full bloom. This time of 
year also brings together friends and family. When 
hosting those you love, a perfectly set tablescape 
could make all the difference in your décor. Get in 
touch with your creative side to add some wow 
factor to your table with these simple tips. 

LIGHTING

The days are longer this time of year and that means 
more opportunity for hosting outdoor events. The 
warmth of the sun and a refreshing gulf breeze make 
for beautiful brunches and lunches outside; however, 
there is magic in the glow of candles and string lights 
for evening affairs. Added lighting instantly gives 
your event an ambiance that is hard to beat. Often 
times even the most simple table lighting creates 
dramatic results in the space. 

LAYERING

When choosing linens, consider layering pieces 
to add texture to your table. Keep an airy feel for 
the spring season by selecting flowy and casual 
napkins. This is a great time to introduce linens that 
may have patterns or stitching to create interest. 
When choosing your glassware and plates, start 
by shopping your home. Purposefully using pieces 
together that you have from various sets will add 
a depth to your table that you would not achieve 
with everything matching. 

CENTERPIECES

With the beautiful blooms this time of year, using 
floral arrangements as centerpieces is the obvious 
choice. Create a natural look that is desired for spring 
by choosing lots of greenery with light colored florals. 
Alternatively, you may consider selecting something 
a little more unexpected. You can instantly brighten 
your table with many items you already have in your 
kitchen such as fresh citrus, berries or peppers.

The Perfect Tablescape 

	 Anna Parish
	 Private Events Director	
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SRGBC GROUP FITNESS

MONDAYS - 
AQUA JOGGING
TIME: 9:00-9:30 am
LEADER: Gina Colbert
LOCATION: SRGBC Pool
Join us in the pool for a class that’s good for your 
joints and your heart! Aqua jogging is a music-filled, 
self-paced workout. Recommended equipment to 
attend class: aqua shoes, noodle or aqua jogging waist 
buoyancy belt. The temperature outside must be at 
least 50 degrees at 9:00 am for class to be held. No 
RSVP required. 

BELLS & BANDS
TIME: 9:30-10:00 am
LEADER: Gina Colbert
LOCATION: SRGBC Pool Deck
A class designed to strengthen and stretch your body, 
improving core stability and balance while building 
muscle tone.  Hand weights (Bells) and Bands will be 
used and all moves can be modified to accommodate 
any fitness level. The temperature outside must be at 
least 50 degrees at 9:00 am for class to be held. 
No RSVP required. 

TUESDAYS - SANTA ROSA RUNNERS
TIME: 8:00 am
LEADER: Beth Schwarting
LOCATION: Vue Overflow Parking Lot
Join us for a running or walking session every Tuesday at 
8:00 am. We meet in the parking lot across the street from 
Vue on 30a. All experience levels are welcome. 
No RSVP required. 

WEDNESDAYS - AQUA ROCKS
TIME: 9:00-10:00 am
LEADER: Karen Angelosante
LOCATION: SRGBC Pool  
A low impact and high energy aqua exercise class with 
music. Water creates natural resistance, which means 
every step is more challenging and helps tone your 
muscles.  Aqua shoes are useful, but not required. 
No RSVP required.

FRIDAYS - AQUA AEROBICS
TIME: 9:00-10:00 am
LEADERS: Barbara Young
LOCATION: SRGBC Pool  
Hop in the pool for a class that utilizes the water’s 
resistance and your buoyancy to make for a great low 
to moderate level aerobic workout encompassing all 
muscle groups. This class is suitable for all fitness levels. 
Class size is limited to 15 participants and will be offered 
on a first come, first served basis.

All meet-ups are led by member volunteers. SRGBC and member 
volunteers cannot assume responsibility for any accident or injury 
you might incur while participating. Please consult your physician 
to determine which classes are best suited to your health and 
fitness level.

Group fitness classes are available to all members and are led by volunteers. Please see the club calendar online 
for a full, updated listing. All participants are encouraged to sign up for text message notifications to receive 
timely updates on class happenings and cancellations. To learn more about leading a class, participating in a class 
or to sign up for notifications, contact:

Kaitlin Hardy - Member Relations Coordinator
kaitlin@santarosaclub.com - 850-267-2229 ext.
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TOURNAMENT RESULTS

Low Gross:  Ashley Loyd, Brett Campbell, Ken Colbert, Dewayne Youngblood
Low Net:  Blair Varnes, Braxton Varnes, Ryan Carroll, Case Carroll

FEBRUARY 19

Flight 1:
1st Place – Bob Baird and Ashley Loyd 

2nd Place – Tony Patterson and Ken Colbert 

Flight 2:
1st Place – James Horton and Adrian Powell 

2nd Place – Larry Osborne and Tom Moreland 

Flight 3:
1st Place – Charles Garner and Liz Garner 

2nd Place – John Andrulot and Mary Andrulot 

1st Place:
Flight 1: Ashley Loyd and Travis Robertson
Flight 2: Matt Timmons and Adam Yellin

Flight 3: Bob Hoffman and Cheryl Hoffman

MARCH 20

Flight 1:  
1st Place - Ashley Loyd and Brett Campbell
2nd Place - Tony Patterson and Ken Colbert

Flight 2:
1st Place - Marty McDonnell and Larry Osborne

2nd Place - Larry Osborne and Bill Wyrough 

Flight 3:
1st Place - Dave Gooderum and Trish Gooderum

2nd Place - Charles Garner and Liz Garner
 John Andrulot and Mary Andrulot

 Rose Ann Knight and Sharon Eisner

2nd Place:  
Flight 1: Ken Lovelace and Ralph Gage  
Flight 2: David Swart and Amy Swart   
Flight 3: Jack Rehm and Karen Rehm

RENO BASH RESULTS

PAR 3 CHALLENGE

2021 MASTERS PUTTING/CHIPPING CONTEST

FANTASTIC 
SHOTS 
Hole In Ones

PAR 3 CHALLENGE

FEBRUARY 19
	 David Swart
	 Mike Baggett 
	 Andy McAlexander

MARCH 20
	 Bill Wyrough
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PLEASE WELCOME 
OUR NEWEST EQUITY MEMBERS

Carl Turner and Bridget Bourgeois

Mike and Christine Cushing

Jim and Jenny Douthitt

David and Danielle Baker

Todd and Libby Craig

Bill and Michele DiGiorgio

Steve and Carla Chambers

Ski Czerwinski

Jim and Marty Fallon
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Todd and Dee Harbaugh

Jimbo and Karen McMillin

Bill Minick and Melissa Tonn

Mark and Kim Gorbett

John and Amy McAreavy

David and Michelle Toman

Will and Susan May

Clark and Laura Todd

Brent and Mary White
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PLEASE WELCOME 
OUR NEWEST JUNIOR MEMBERS

Jason and Jessica Allen

Brian and Laura Burnsed

Chad and Danielle Horton

Chris and Krista Abraham

Charles & Beverly Bongiorno

Andrew and Erin Griswold

Ashley & Marcelo Bertani

Cece Garner

Kris & Jackie Laidlaw
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Christopher Nunn

Jeremy and Adrienne Tew

Dustin and Alyson Wellborn

Michael and Amy McNeil

Ben and Jessica Stewart

Rick and Hannah Wallace

Hunter Cardwell and 
Whitney Roberts

Ugo and Christin Tombolini

Jesse & Amber Zilio
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PLEASE WELCOME 
OUR NEWEST SOCIAL MEMBERS

Kevin and Kathy Bradford

Mark and Charmaine Cook

Anita Guthrie

Chris and Susan Akers

John and Kathy Carey

Clint and Renee Frisen

David and Sue Buchan

Terry and Jean Crews

Bill and Becky Johnson
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Jim and Jennie Norris

Pamela Weathers

Tom and Debbie Morgan

Zig and Angela Reisak

Linda Patterson
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Social Lifestyles

Enjoying a members’ terrace sunset Brianne Fox

Bob Hoffman, Mac Clark, Andrew Burglass, Charlie Garner, 
Brady Fitzsimmons, MJ Burglass Andrew and MJ Burglass
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Ashley Loyd, Tony Patterson, 
Ken Colbert, Bob Baird

Travis Robertson, Kelly May, 
Charlie Garner, Liz Garner

Reno Bash

Ladies Golf Clinic
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Aqua Rocks Team Celebrates 
Karen Angelosante’s Birthday

Bill Montgomery

Girls Night Out 
with the Sassy Sisters

Mike Baggett

Andy McAlexander and 
Drake Martin
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Ashley and Katie Loyd, Cora Brett Campbell 

and Dara Moon

Hope Lovelace 
and Thad

Joseph Beeker 
and Sophia

Charlie Shioutakon

Brodie and Lindsey DeBogory, 
Reynolds and Coleman
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Golf Club
334 Golf Club Drive

Santa Rosa Beach, FL 32459
850.267.2229

www.santarosaclub.com

Vue on 30a
4801 Highway 30a West

Santa Rosa Beach, FL 32459
850.267.2305

www.vueon30a.com

Beach Club
4801 Highway 30a West

Santa Rosa Beach, FL 32459
850.267.2305

www.santarosaclub.com


